» UNIVERSITY OF

' FLORIDA

Charles E. Young 226 Tigert Hall
President PO Box 113150
Gainesville, FL 32611-3150

(352) 392-1311

March 26, 2003

Dr. Charles Frazier
PO Box 113175
Campus

Deaf Chuck:

As you may know, the University of Florida, in cooperation with the City and County, is proposing that
SW 24" Avenue, at SW 34™ Street, be extended through the southern-most tip of University property.
This proposed road extension would extend through a small area of what is referred to as the Natural Area
Teaching Laboratory. I am asking that you participate in a focus group that will review this proposed
impact on academic programs, possible mitigation of impact, and/or transfer of these programs to other
locations.

I hope you will agree to participate. Please contact Rhonda Nolan at 392-1336 as soon as possible with
your confirmation.

Sincerely yours,

Charles E. Young
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